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10th December 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 6 – Norfolk Residential  

Thank you for responding to my previous letter regarding the Year 6 coastal residential trip to Norfolk.  More than 50 
children now have confirmed places.  

Reminder - The visit will take place at Aylmerton Field Study Centre which is 
approximately 5 miles away from Cromer, in Norfolk.  Being as it is on the coast, it will 
allow a range of activities such as exploring the coast line, rock pooling, visiting the 
seals at Blakeney Point and learning about the history of a contrasting location.  As well 
as this, the centre is situated next to Felbrigg National Trust Estate which allows for a 
range of exploration activities too.  Previous Year 6 classes had an amazing time and 

were able to further develop many skills 
including their independence, confidence and 
friendships.  A large section of the geography, PE and PSHE curriculum will 
also be covered whilst there. Here is an introductory video on YouTube, 
made by the centre:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Lfd87QnHnc  

 

The dates are as follows: leave school on Tuesday 30th August to Saturday 3rd September 2022.  

As final numbers have now been confirmed, the total cost of the trip will be £276.00 (£138.00 for Pupil Premium 
children).   

The School Gateway system has been set up so you can pay any amount, at any time however, we would like the 
following payments to be made by these dates: 

• Monday 22nd November  Initial deposit of £60.00        (£30.00 for Pupil Premium) 

• Tuesday 4th January 2022 Second deposit of £50.00    (£25.00 for Pupil Premium) 
 

• Thursday 31st March   £46.00  (£23.00 for Pupil Premium) 

• Friday 29th April   £40.00   (£20.00 for Pupil Premium) 

• Tuesday 31st May   £40.00   (£20.00 for Pupil Premium) 
 

• Friday 30th June   a final balance of £40.00 (£20.00 for Pupil Premium) 
 
Methods of payment:  

• Cash; 

• Cheque (payable to Little Hill Primary School); or  

• Online via your credit or debit card using the School Gateway app  
 
 
 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7Lfd87QnHnc


 
Later on in the summer term, we will provide: 

• an online information video presentation  

• a kit list  

• a full itinerary of activities 

• a medical consent form to complete 

• medication administration forms to complete (if appropriate) 

 
How exciting! I hope you’re looking forward to it.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 
Mr Williams 

Deputy Headteacher / Educational Visits Coordinator 

 
 

 


